

P.O. Box 1103, Asheboro, NC 27204-1103 ■ 1126 S. Park St. ■ (336) 625-5104 ■ (336) 625-9238, fax

Dear Families and Community Members,

Thank you for taking the time to review the North Carolina School Report Card for Asheboro City Schools for the 2020-2021 school year. The North Carolina School Report Card provides important information about our school district; however, it only represents a snapshot of the extraordinary teaching and learning happening in our schools. Although this information is important to know, we know it doesn't tell the complete story. It doesn't show the hard work our educators pour in each day for their students and schools and it doesn't show the spirit of the school itself. No data will be able to show the dedication of our educators nor will it show the extracurricular opportunities, the athletic programs, the apprenticeship or career preparatory classes - all of which have a profound impact on students and growth.

The information from our school report card helps us evaluate our programs and instructional effectiveness, guides curriculum development, and most importantly, ensures each child in Asheboro City Schools is learning and growing. In spite of the continued global pandemic, we are proud of the many accomplishments experienced last year including:

- Over \$10 million in scholarships for the Class of 2021;
- 54 Distinguished Graduates and 55 Honor Graduates;
- One student is attending Harvard University;
- One student was selected as a Park Scholar at NC State University;
- One-to-one technology for each student (Pre-K-12) in the district;
- And a strong start to the development of our new four-year strategic plan.

If you have questions, I welcome the opportunity to speak with you. Thank you for your continued support of Asheboro City Schools!

Sincerely,

Aaron Woody, Ed.D. Superintendent